
 
 

  
  

Home Again!  

 

Cobble stone streets so rough that you feel it all the way to the bone, incredible traffic and 
congestion, hundreds of buses belching black smoke into the sky and thousands of drivers who 
pay no attention whatsoever to any know traffic rules!  Just another day in Paradise! 
 

If that description sounds good to you, you must be a missionary just returned from furlough! 
 Yep, today was our first day back in Asunción and we are very happy to be here!  We feel so 
blessed that God has allowed us to represent Him among the people of Paraguay. 
 

MaryJane and I want to say a big "thank you" to all of you for helping to make this possible-to all 
the pastors who opened their pulpits to us, to all the churches and individuals whose prayers and 
offerings made this day happen-God bless you all!  You treated us great and we enjoyed so 
much the many wonderful conversations, cups of coffee and meals shared together.   
 

We are excited about what God has in store these next four years and we are thankful that you 
will be sharing it with us!  Keep us in your prayers and we will keep you informed of what´s 
happening here.  God bless! 
 

Frank and MaryJaneKendrick 
Missionaries to Paraguay   

  

 


